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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                 Friday 9th May, 2025 

 

Although we have only had 

a four-day week, it has 

passed by in a whirlwind of 

activity!   Thank you to 

Miss Foreman, who 

organised a super trip to 

Liverpool World Museum to explore the Egyptians – the children 

came back bursting with knowledge and they even had some time 

to explore some of the other areas of the museum too! 
 

 

VE Day 2025 

To mark 80 years since VE Day, we had a special assembly on Tuesday. We looked at pictures of VE day 

1945 celebrations in Chester and in our beautiful village; Year 5 took part in a special ceremony at the 

memorial in the village, led by Father Lameck and David Bish from the British Legion and we enjoyed a 

VE day themed lunch outside in the sunshine. 

 

 

Exploring the outdoors… 

The Wildery and school grounds have been 

very busy this week - we have been exploring 

our outdoors across the curriculum: 

orienteering, planting dandelion seeds, 

exploring bugs and even taking the 

temperature around the school in our science 

lessons. Gardening Club have cleared the 

area around Seymour Squirrel and have 

planted some beautiful flowers and herbs. 

 
Bikes in school… please could you remind your child to dismount from their bikes and 

scooters once they are inside the school grounds to prevent any collisions 
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Competition winners…  

We were delighted to invite Alex from the Gardening Society and Village Show to 

present prizes to the winners of the ‘design a front cover’ of the village show 

magazine. Alex presented book tokens to the three winners and will be using some of 

the designs in the final show magazine. We will send more details of the different 

categories that children can enter later in the term.  

 

Have a lovely weekend,  

  
Mrs Bolton                                                             

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER TERM KEY DATES 
 

12th- 15th May – Year 6 Statutory Assessment Week (SATS) 
21st May- Sports Day (Reserve Date- 22nd May) 

21st May PTFA 8pm 
23rd May – School closes for Half Term 

 
2nd June- School opens  
11th June-  12th June - Year 2 Residential Trip 

16th June Dave Draws Mural project 
17th June- Year 1- Year 5 class photographs 

20th June- Colour Run 
27th June- Year 6 Camp-Over 
16th July- Year 6 Evening Performance 

 17th July- Year 6 afternoon performance and leavers celebration presentation 
· 18th July- School closes for Summer Holidays 

 


